From: Dharmavanam <

Sent: Sunday, 27 September 2015 9:03 PM
To: SARC

Subject: No Jab No Play Bill submission

Dear Committee
Freedom to choose what medical procedure we allow for our children is a democratic right.

Mandatory vaccination is a human rights issue. Our right to freely choose to Not Consent to vaccinate is a human
rights issue. It is not a pro or anti-vaccine debate.

For an education centre and government to refuse my child/rens' enrollment in kindergarten based on me, as a
parent, too give informed consent to NOT vaccinate my child/ren is discriminatory and breaches the Human Rights
and Anti-Discriminatory Bill.

Further this current government's new social welfare policy (a statute/bill and Not a Law) also breaches the
Nuremberg Code (1948), the Geneva Declaration, and violates the International Covenant of Economic and Cultural
and Social Rights (ICECSR).

Kind regards

Andrew Daws

Sent from my iPhone





